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To:
1 2002 TAC Voting Members

Cc:
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Subject:
TAC Task Force on Subcommittee Structure
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Subcommittee...

TAC Members,

FYI. The chairs of TAC and its subcommittees met yesterday with John Stauffacher, Chair of the Board’s Governance Committee, Sam Jones of ERCOT and Monte Jones of the Feld Group.  We discussed the overall ERCOT governance structure, particularly as it relates to concerns raised at the Legislative Oversight Committee hearing last week.  The LOC expressed concern over the apparent lack of ability of the current ERCOT governance structure to identify and effect solutions to the numerous market problems (or challenges, if you prefer) in a timely and expeditious manner.  In an attempt to gather input from the TAC subcommittees and provide possible guidance to TAC, I have formed a task force of the chairs to solicit and compile suggestions pertaining to the subcommittee structure.  Keep in mind that TAC governance is laid out in the ERCOT by-laws and the PRS is established as a TAC subcommittee by the Protocols, but the existence of the other three standing subcommittees and the governance structure of all subcommittees is determined by TAC.  I will set aside some time at the meeting next Tuesday to further discuss this issue.  Attached is the e-mail sent to the task force members.

<<Task Force on TAC Subcommittee Governance>> 

Thank You,

Les Barrow
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